
2nd Daycare Special Congregational Meeting 
August 29, 2021 

 
Council member Amanda Huber, who is also a member of JDA, opened the meeting in place of 
President Jamie Lagodinski.  Amanda once more explained the current community daycare 
situation & the need for a location to house a daycare.  The basement has been approved for a 
30 child operation by Dept. of Human Services.  She met with the health inspector who gave 
her a list of minor repairs/updates most of which needed to be done anyway. After discussion, 
Curwood Seefeldt motioned that the church approve a 2 year contract with the operator for a 
daycare in the church basement with the condition that progress be made in a permanent 
location & further details be decided by the council. Ron Klein seconded the motion.  Motion 
passed unanimously.  
 


